From: Gary Huscher <gary.huscher@outlook.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2018 6:58 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 4029

This bill should not be passed, or moved forward. It takes away choice and options for the future. Its not effective
compromise legislation, but a blunt method to achieve the goal of a few opponents.

As a resident of SW Bend | support recreation that is possible without needing to drive a car, which causes pollution, and
parking and traffic related issues.

This bill effectively kills a simple bridge solution that would allow pedestrian access, and more use of publicly owned
Oregon. Please do not allow it to move forward.

Respectfully,
Gary Huscher
SW Bend resident



